PATIENT INFORMATION LETTER

for

S1216, "A PHASE III RANDOMIZED TRIAL COMPARING ANDROGEN DEPRIVATION THERAPY + TAK-700 WITH ANDROGEN DEPRIVATION THERAPY + BICALUTAMIDE IN PATIENTS WITH NEWLY DIAGNOSED METASTATIC HORMONE SENSITIVE PROSTATE CANCER”
You chose to take part in a SWOG Cancer Research Network (SWOG) research study for metastatic prostate cancer. When you made this choice, the doctors in charge of the study told that you would be given any new details that might affect this choice. SWOG wants to provide you with new information regarding this study now. 

You may recall that you were given the chance to help us test whether a new drug, "TAK-700" might improve outcome for patients with newly diagnosed metastatic hormone sensitive prostate cancer.

Recently, the results of the study showed despite delaying cancer progression, TAK-700 did not significantly improve overall survival, the primary objective of the study. Hence, further development of this drug for men with prostate cancer will not be pursued.
We are giving you this information so that patients receiving TAK-700 may discuss this information with their doctors and decide on their further treatment:  continuing TAK-700 versus stopping TAK-700. Tak-700 will continue to be provided free-of-charge to patients who have been receiving it on this study.  We are giving you this information whether or not you are still getting study treatment and whether or not you were receiving TAK-700 so that you know what is happening.  Patients who take part in research studies have contributed very much to improving cancer treatment, but the well-being of study patients is the main focus in doing these studies.  We will continue to follow all patients on this study for future analysis.  

You should discuss any questions you may have about this Patient Information Letter with your study doctor.  We value the trust you have put in the SWOG Cancer Research Network and we would like to express our gratitude for your contribution to fighting cancer. The results from this trial will contribute to the knowledge of how best to treat patients with prostate cancer.

Sincerely, 

Dr. Neeraj Agarwal

